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2/13/2019
2 PM – 3PM ET

Zoom: https://internet2.zoom.us/j/393114449
Box Folder: https://internet2.box.com/s/xi78gopmtmyi16aoppmpik19x1br8ono

Attendees: Michele Norin, James Deaton, Marc Wallman, Scott Valcourt, Celeste Anderson, Jim Stewart, Ron Wilson, Wendy Huntoon, Brad Fleming
Not able to attend: Dee Childs, Harvey Newman
Staff attendees:  Linda Roos, Rob Vietzke, Kathleen Kay, George Loftus, Paul Howell, Chris Wilkinson

NAOPpag members were welcomed to this meeting by co-chair James Deaton, who introduced the agenda items.
· Service Model Development and Tensions 
· Tempe Meeting Follow-up (GKL)
45 community members attended the meeting which focused on service models, fee models, and what might change.  Attendees were comprised of 5 Internet2 staff members, regional and campus IT leaders (CIOs, CTOs, CEOs) Three different fees models were discussed generally and again in working groups, with a result of 2 models selected for further exploration.  At the end of the meeting, the subcommittee convened to create a plan to better define the 2 models and run scenarios.
James Deaton indicated that the regionals want to hear how the models might shift and Jim Stewart commented that people were pleased to be brought in early on in conversations.
Discussion ensued on the phrase “revenue neutral.”	George stated that while Internet2 is not looking to increase revenue, the numbers need to meet what it takes to operate the network. Rob Vietzke added that the purpose of the financial presentation was to show where movable expenses are.
It was decided to address concerns directly with individuals expressing them; it’s difficult to address whole community when concerns may vary.  James suggested that pag members with close connections to people with concerns assist in the effort.
· Service Model Group plans and progress
Two meetings were held this week to talk about the different fee models.  It is time to start digging into the details of the models and identify what effects changes will have on various members.  A F2F meeting is scheduled for the day prior to Global Summit, and  will discuss with the regional principals at Global Summit.  Wendy Huntoon stressed the “ease of use” issue as important to address and Rob mentioned discussions about forming a task force to talk about end-to-end issues where attention should be focused on “value” as opposed to “money.” 
· Update on Netflow Privacy Policy – Paul Howell
Version 2 of the report was circulated at the January meeting of the NAOP.  
It was suggested by Celeste Anderson to put bounds on data retention language and providing a statement about where flow data is stored in the policy, preventing the need to have individual agreements with campuses. Paul will try to incorporate these elements into the policy.
At this time, Paul is looking for approval from this committee and assistance in distributing to the community.
· Update items
NGI Project
-Infrastructure: Optical RFP
		Software & Automation and Testbed items are becoming connected
		Infrastructure- 
			Optical- The RFI closed 2/6. We received 11 proposals before deadline and 1 after deadline.
A community team has been formed to help us evaluate the responses with a goal of having the top 3-4 proposals chosen by early March.
				
Packet- The current plan is to write an RFI (by 3/15) to industry asking what should be
included in a top of the line network.  The RFI responses would be reviewed sometime in May.  The thought is to hold a community workshop on what the final plan should be with an RFP to follow.  We’d like to have an RFP out and awarded by year end.

·  PPC and NAOPpag representative
· Marc Wallman is the NAOPpag representative to the PPC and will provide reports to this committee.

· Global Summit
-Closed meeting, Wednesday, March 6, 8:30-9:20
	Topic:	service models 
If there are other topics- please let us know
-Open meeting, Wednesday, March 6, 9:20-10:00
	Topics:
-review PAG accomplishments
-NGI project overview
Linda will send a clarification out by email regarding the pags meeting with the board on March 7th,
· Other topics
· Rob discussed the Internet2 policy that takes place when entity wants to come out from behind a connector and form a new connector. This policy was formed by the precursor of this committee in 2008 (AOAC), and we’ve recently had a couple of requests.  We will send out the version from 2008 that is currently in place in the event this needs to be discussed.
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